Director Yin Zhaoming

Xuzhou City Detention Centre

206 Guodaodongze
Sanbao Zhen Nan, Tongshan Qu 

Xuzhou Shi, Jiangsu Sheng, 221112 

China
Copy to:

Ambassade van de Volksrepubliek China 

Z.E. de heer dr. Hong Xu

Willem Lodewijklaan 10

2517 JT Den Haag
E-mail: chinaemb_nl@mfa.gov.cn 
(Plaats, datum)
Dear Director Yin:

I am writing to express my concern for Yu Wensheng (余文生), who is currently detained in your facility for peacefully exercising his right to freedom of expression. While it is promising that Yu was able to meet with his lawyer after more than 18 months in detention, it is alarming to learn of the conditions that he has experienced in Xuzhou City Detention Centre.
Yu Wensheng has been held incommunicado, during which period he was subject to torture and his health has sharply deteriorated. He struggles with hypertension and some of his teeth fell out.
Therefore, pending Yu Wensheng’s immediate and unconditional release, I call on you to ensure that he is treated in full accordance with the UN Standard Minimum Rules for the Treatment of Prisoners and, specifically, is not subjected to torture or other ill-treatment, including to poor conditions of detention. In addition, I urge you to grant him regular, unrestricted access to a lawyer of his choice and has regular and unrestricted access to food and medical care on request or as necessary.

Yours sincerely,
(Naam, adres)
